
N.F.M.C.

Grand Rapids
Musicians’League

Providing
Opportunities for

Growth and
Learning  for

Young Musicians

Established 1989
Incorporated 1990

Affi liated with 
Michigan Federation of Music Clubs
National Federation of Music Clubs

The Grand Rapids Musicians’ League is 
supported by teacher and student dues.  

Yearly dues are:
 Students:  $13.00
 Teachers:  $35.00

Benefits for students joining GRML:
� Attend monthly music club meetings.

� Participate in the Federation Festival held at 

GVSU.

� Earn Gold Cup Trophies.

� Perform in the Gold Cup Recital.

� Performance opportunities at local 

Retirement Communities.

� Scholarship competitions, six scholarships 

are available, amounting to $500 each.

� State and National Federation have fi nancial 

opportunities, as well.

� Meet other students.

� Nurture the love of music within each 

student.

Benefits for teachers joining GRML:
� Meet other teachers in the area.

� Share similar interests with peers and learn 
from one another.

� Attend our September informational 
meeting and enjoy coffee & goodies with us.

� Receive your packet which includes calendar 
of events, yearbook directory and all 
applications.

� Learn about valuable resources to enhance 
your teaching.

� Volunteer opportunities available.

INTERESTED?
We would love to have you join our 
group.  Here’s how: 

Pay your $35.00 teacher dues (tax 

deductible) to:

Grand Rapids Musicians’ League
1600 Cherry Hill Dr. NE
Grand Rapids MI 49505

Join soon to ensure your name will be 
listed in our directory.  Join by October 30 
to get the full benefi t that GRML has to 
offer.  

Every September a teacher’s informative 
meeting is held at Trinity United 
Methodist Church in Grand Rapids 
MI.  It is at this meeting teachers will 
receive their packet of information for the 
upcoming year.

Need more information? 
Please call our President, 
Alisha Snyder at (616)425-7619.
alisha.snyder@gmail.com

Be sure to check our website at:
www.grmusiciansleague.com

The NFMC Bulletin can be purchased
directly from the National Offi ce.
Call National Headquarters at
1-317-882-4003.



The Grand Rapids Musicians’ League (GRML) 
welcomes all teachers and students to join our 
non-profit organization.  We are a valuable 
resource for musical growth.  There are many 
opportunities for teachers and students of all 
ages to explore and enhance their love of music 
in many ways.

Music Clubs
Two music clubs are offered for student members.

CON BRIOS – Kindergarten - Grade 6 meet the 
fi rst Friday of the month.

ALLEGROS – Grades 7-12 meet the second Friday 
of the month.  

Both music clubs meet from 4:15 – 5:15 PM at 
Aquinas College in the Kretschmer Recital Hall.  
The meetings are held from October through 
February.

These meetings have programs consisting of fun and 
educational musical presentations.  You’ll be inspired 
by professional musicians, young musicians and 
talented performers of all kinds.  Every music club 
meeting concludes with performances by student 
members who want to share their piece they are 
preparing.  This is a great recital opportunity for all 
students.  At the end of each music club meeting, we 
have a drawing for small gifts.

Community Outreach 
Programs
We support several local retirement 
communities.  Once a month, in the evening, 
our students may perform at these retirement 
communities.  These evening recitals are a 
wonderful benefi t not only to our students, but 
to our community as well.

Federation Festival
GRML members may perform in our annual 
Festival which is held the last Saturday in 
February at GVSU.  Members play two (2) 
memorized pieces for an adjudicator.  One 
of these pieces must be listed in the NFMC 
Bulletin.  The adjudicator rates the quality of 
the member’s performance and point values 
are assigned to their rating.  Rating points are 
accumulative allowing members to earn a Gold 
Cup Trophy.

Gold Cup Recital
All students who earn a Gold Cup Trophy 
are invited to perform in a special Gold 
Cup Recital held at Aquinas College in the 
Kretschmer Recital Hall.  It is at this recital 
that student members will 
receive their Gold 
Cup Trophy.  
A reception 
is held 
following 
the recital.


